
 

 

December 12, 2018              

 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2017-0129 - Union Gas Limited – Framework for the Assessment of 
Distributor Gas Supply Plans – Comments on Cost Claims 

Union Gas Limited (“Union”) reviewed cost claims submitted by the Canadian Biogas 
Association (“CBA”), Consumers Council of Canada (“CCC), Federation of Rental-
Housing Providers of Ontario (“FRPO”), Industrial Gas Users Association (“IGUA”), 
London Property Management Association (“LPMA”) and School Energy Coalition 
(“SEC”) for the above noted proceeding.   Union has reviewed these cost claims and has 
no specific concerns. 
 
Union also reviewed a December 7, 2018 letter submitted by the Vulnerable Energy 
Consumers Coalition (“VECC”) requesting eligibility for costs.  Should the Ontario 
Energy Board (“the Board”) consider granting cost eligibility to VECC, Union would 
have no further comments provided any cost claim submitted by VECC is consistent with 
the guidelines set out by the Board in this proceeding (maximum of 10 hours).   
 
Yours Truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Karen Hockin 
Specialist, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
cc:  Charles Keizer, Torys 
 Mark Kitchen, Union Gas  
 M. Buonaguro, CBA   
 J. Girvan, CCC  

D. Quinn, FRPO  
      I. Mondrow, IGUA  

R. Aiken, LPMA  
M. Rubenstein, SEC  
J. Lawford, VECC      


